

JUNIOR SCHOOL CLASSES (I-V) NEWSLETTER - MAY'2020

Dear Parents,

Around the world, when everyone is applauding those on the COVID-19 frontline; let's take a moment to cheer our little ones too.

For them their whole world has literally been turned upside down. They have stayed at home more than they've ever known in their lives. All the things they loved to do have been on halt.

Waking up listening to not so positive news around must be stirring their minds leading to anxiety or fear. In such a situation we need to reinforce positive affirmations and help them to overcome self-sabotaging and negative thoughts, make them think in terms of- "I Can, I believe in myself, I choose to be happy, I will succeed, I am strong" and spend quality family time with them and build happy memories for the future.

Beating the odds, our children have emerged tuning this difficult time into an opportunity for themselves.

The students of DPS Mathura Road "Our Little Heroes"; we are really proud of you all!

Ranjana Dean

Headmistress